
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 19, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
 

Re:  Response to Minnesota Public Utilities Commission Request for Additional Information in MN 
PUC Docket No. P999/CI-21-86  

Dear Mr. Seuffert: 

Enclosed via e-filing are the public and trade secret comments for Midcontinent Communications, 
pursuant to Docket No. P999/CI-21-86 filed under Midco’s individual Docket No. P6186/SA-21-124 
requesting ETC status for FCC RDOF awarded areas. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me via e-mail at Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com or Pat 
Mastel via e-mail at Pat.Mastel@Midco.com.  

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
       
Andrea Livingston 
Regulatory Reporting Manager 
Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com 
605.274.3648 
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